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Concordia Lutheran Preschool Celebrates 40 Years of Faith-Based 
Early-Childhood Education in Lakewood 

 
Lakewood, CO — On August 24, 2025, Concordia Lutheran Church and Preschool is observing 
the school’s 40th anniversary with a free community event. Please join us from 12:30 to 3 p.m. 
in the church parking lot at 13371 W. Alameda Pkwy., Lakewood. Bring your stories and 
memories and help us kick off another great school year! 
 
The 40th anniversary celebration includes: 

• Food trucks and a Kona shaved-ice truck 
• Games and activities for children and adults  
• A bounce house 
• Photo displays and teacher appreciation 

 
About Concordia Lutheran Preschool in Lakewood 
 
Since 1985, Concordia has served generations of families in west Denver. What began as an 
outreach to the Green Mountain community has flourished into a respected preschool that earns 
top ratings from local homeowners. 
 
In a safe, structured environment, Concordia’s staff offers a loving introduction to learning. 
Through directed play and social-emotional development, students discover God’s world and 
form lasting friendships. Themed lessons, chapel services, and special events are highlights of 
every school year. 
 
Concordia has earned a Level 3 rating from Colorado Shines. Four classes are available for ages 
3 to 5, with part-time and full-time options. Parents appreciate Concordia’s low staff turnover and 
credit teachers with preparing their children well for elementary school. 
 
Join us in giving thanks to God for four decades of teaching young minds and reaching young 
hearts! 
 
Concordia Lutheran Preschool is a ministry of Concordia Lutheran Church, a congregation 
affiliated with the Lutheran Church – Missouri Synod (LCMS). For more information about the 
church, the preschool, or the 40th anniversary celebration, visit https://www.clcgrace.org/. 
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